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July 8, 2021  

 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS 

(By Friday, July 30, 2021) 
 
Re: Puget Sound Energy 2021 Transportation Electrification Plan,  

Docket UE-20191 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
On May 26, 2021, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
served a Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments in Docket UE-210191, a staff 
investigation into Puget Sound Energy’s (PSE or Company) Transportation Electrification 
Plan. Written comments were due on July 23, 2021. 
 
After discussion with Commission Staff (Staff), PSE intends to file additional information in 
the docket no later than July 16, 2021. The timing of this supplemental filing is sufficient 
reason to provide stakeholders with additional time to comment in the docket. 
 
Accordingly, the Commission extends the deadline for filing comments to July 30, 2021. The 
Commission offers any interested persons who have not yet filed comments, and interested 
persons who wish to file additional comments, the same opportunity to file comments by that 
date. If you have any questions regarding this filing, you may contact Staff lead Andrew 
Rector at (360) 664-1315, or by email at andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MARK L. JOHNSON 
Executive Director and Secretary 
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